
Section 2870.10  Withdrawal of Application for Approval of Short-Time Compensation Plan 

[bookmark: _Hlk66807402]a)	At any point prior to the Director issuing a letter either approving or disapproving an STC plan, the employer may withdraw its application.  The notice of withdrawal of the STC application must be sent to the Department via email to DES.WorkShare@illinois.gov.
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b)	Once an employer has withdrawn its STC application, it may file a new application for approval of an STC plan by complying with the provisions of Section 2870.5.
